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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: BD Microtainer® Tube w/ BD MicrogardTM Closure. K2EDTA additive. 
Lavender closure 250-500uL fill volume. 

CAT #: 365974 

Lot Number UDI (GTIN, DI+PI) Exp. Date 

9017591 

(01)30382903659747 

(17)200630(10)9017591(30)50 

(01)50382903659741 

(17)200630(10)9017591(30)200 

2020-06-30 

9017593 

(01)30382903659747 

(17)200630(10)9017593(30)50 

(01)50382903659741 

(17)200630(10)9017593(30)200 

2020-06-30 

9052823 

(01)30382903659747 

(17)200731(10)9052823(30)50 

(01)50382903659741 

(17)200731(10)9052823(30)200 

2020-07-31 

BD is conducting a medical device recall for BD Microtainer® Tubes w/ BD MicrogardTM 
Closure, K2EDTA additive, Catalog# 365974. The above-referenced lots have been confirmed to 
have reduced or no additive within the tube reservoir. BD distributed affected lots between 
February 4, 2019 and April 5, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


